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Mrs. Cundiff’s Newsletter
Week of February 2, 2017
This Week
In reading we have been studying the genre of fairy tales. We are also working on sequencing and cause and effect.  In math, we are using division concepts and fact families to solve problems.  We have started our PLTW unit: Computer Programming. 
Upcoming Events
*February Black History Month
*February 10th Parent/Teacher Conferences
*February 13th No School
*February 14th Valentine’s Party
*February 16th Fuel Up
Additional Information

Book Fair is next week, Feb. 6-10th.  Please send money in an envelope with your child’s name on it.  


 



